
CENTER CASS SCHOOL DISTRICT 66 LAKEVIEW JR HIGH SCHOOL

Challenge. Inspire. Empower. PRAIRIEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ELIZABETH IDE SCHOOL
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Lakeview Junior High School
May 2023 Board Report

Goal One – Education
Testing season has come to an end and we are excited to see the results and we will utilize the results to continue to
make Lakeview a great experience for all. Over Spring Break our students participated in a photo contest hosted by
our Librarian Charity Collins. Students took photos and entered them into five categories. Students and staff were
able to vote on their favorites. Student work has been displayed on the LRC windows and our students are super
talented. The Lakeview Band was able to participate at the Prairie State Middle School Band Festival at Plainfield
East High School. The band's performance can be found using this link. The students did a phenomenal job!! We are
excited for all of the end of year events for students and especially our 8th graders.

Goal Two – Essentials
Spring sports and activities are in full swing. Boys and girls swimming recently won the conference championship.
Boys and Girls Soccer and Boys Volleyball will be starting their conference postseason very soon. We are excited for
the Spartan Fest Career Day on May 10th. We look forward to introducing our students to community professionals
and helping our students to identify possible career opportunities. The event will continue to build partnerships with
the community and build stronger relationships. Activities continue to be a place where students can build
connections with our staff and other students. The musical “The Addams Family” was an amazing performance by
Lakeview students!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_gF7QLcqb6Q


Goal Three – Environment
Lakeview continues to be a welcoming place for all students. The ceiling tiles continue to brighten the hallways. We
have been defining the roles of Counselor/Social Worker and Interventionist and are excited for the additional
support for students next year. These supports will allow Lakeview to be more proactive with students and less
reactive to situations. We are excited to use these resources to support students. School Improvement days
continue to be a great opportunity to provide staff professional development and opportunities for departments and
grade levels to collaborate.

We continue to prepare for the 2023-2024 school year and are examining the needs of our students. In May we will
have transition opportunities for Praireview 5th graders to learn more about Lakeview. Next year will be an exciting
year for Lakeview!

Thank you for your leadership and everything you do to support our schools and district, and I
hope everyone has a great May!


